
Concerns grow for welfare of
missing  woman  last  seen  in
Princes Street

Officers  at  Howdenhall  Police
Station  are  appealing  for  the
assistance of the public as part of
ongoing efforts to trace 33-year-
old Katie Murphy who is currently
missing from the central Edinburgh
area.  
Katie was last seen at Princes Street around 1130 hours on
Monday 23rd September 2024. 

There are concerns for Katie’s welfare and officers are keen
to trace her as soon as possible. 

Anyone with information is asked to contact Police Scotland on
101 quoting Incident 2161 of 22/09/2024  
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